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Watts Remy

From: Nathalie Mary <nathalie36363@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 11:07 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 853

I am in support of SB 853.  Removing neonicotinoid pesticides from the shelves in Oregon should have 
been done a long time ago. for example, I cannot garden because my yard is contaminated from 
the run off from my neighbors property who use roundup. I am prone to allergies and it is 
affecting my ability to work and be a productive citizen. Enough is enough! 
Nathalie Mary 
 
 


